
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Pontiac Academy for Excellence Community, 
 
I am honored and excited to introduce myself as the new School Leader of ​Pontiac Academy 
for Excellence​ Middle/High School, effective March 3, 2025. Ms. Brown will remain the School 
Leader of the elementary school. Having been a proud member of the PAE family since 2022, I 
have had the privilege of serving as an Instructional Coach and, most recently, as the Assistant 
School Leader. Before my experience at PAE, I had the opportunity to serve as a classroom 
teacher in Flint, Michigan. These experiences have deepened my commitment to our students, 
educators and the broader school community. 
 
I hold a Bachelor's degree from Oakland University in Education and a Master’s in Educational 
Leadership from Eastern Michigan University. My passion lies in fostering a collaborative, 
student-centered environment where academic excellence and personal growth are at the 
forefront. I strongly believe in utilizing data-driven practices to support our educators and 
ensure the success of every student. 
 
As I transition into this new role, I look forward to continuing my work alongside our dedicated 
staff, engaged parents and valued stakeholders. Together, we will build on our strong 
foundation, creating an environment where our students are prepared not only academically 
but also as contributing members of society. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. I am eager to embark on this journey with you all and 
look forward to the success we will achieve together. 
 
Educationally yours,  
 
 
Ms. Brewington 
Middle/High School Leader 

 


